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Electra Drive between Mt. Olympus Drive and Hercules Drive of Counci l District 4 is a 
residential street that also serves as a feeder street to Laure l Canyon Boulevard and the Hollywood 
district for residents oCthe Mt. Olympus area. The street is on a steep slope and residents state that 
cars travel at excessive speeds which result in a public safety hazard. For the past three years, the 
Mt. Olympus Property Owners Association has contacted the City to install street safety measures 
such as speed humps and speed feedback signs , but no improvements have been made. 

The City discontinued its speed hump program in the 2009/2 01 0 budget as a result of funding 
constraints . Given the City's current fiscal environment, the Mt. Olympus Prope1ty Owners 
Association has offered to pay all costs associated with the safety improvements that meet the City's 
criteria. 

I THEREFORE MOVE that the Department of Transportation be instructed to report 
relative to the feasibility and the necessaryrrequirements to allow private Ft.mding to be used to 
contract the installation of speed humps and solar powered speed feedback signs on Electra Drive, 
between Mt. Olympus Drive and Hercules Drive, in the Mt. Olympus area of Council District 4. 
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